
 

 

Electronic Cigarettes 

 

The link below provides the most up to date research and analysis evidence update from Public 

Health England (PHE) around vaping.  This information was first published in February 2019: 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/vaping-in-england-an-evidence-update-february-

2019/vaping-in-england-evidence-update-summary-february-2019. 

 

In addition, please find links below to one press release and one briefing, recently published 

around the topic of electronic cigarettes and their usage as an aid to stopping smoking.  Both links 

reaffirm the Public Health England (PHE) stance on electronic cigarettes following recent events in 

the United States of America. 

 

The press release was produced on behalf of FRESH the North East of England’s dedicated regional 

programme for tobacco control: 

http://www.freshne.com/in-the-news/pr/item/2233-smoking-vaping  

 

The briefing was provided by ASH (Action on Smoking and health) a national public health charity 

that works to eliminate the harm caused by tobacco: 

https://ash.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2019/04/E-Cigarettes-Briefing_PDF_v1.pdf 

 

Hopefully you find the above links of interest/use.  If you have any specific questions around 

electronic cigarettes and their usage nationally or across North Yorkshire please feel free to 

contact Living Well Smokefree on the contact details provided above. 

 

Thank you. 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/vaping-in-england-an-evidence-update-february-2019/vaping-in-england-evidence-update-summary-february-2019
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/vaping-in-england-an-evidence-update-february-2019/vaping-in-england-evidence-update-summary-february-2019
http://www.freshne.com/in-the-news/pr/item/2233-smoking-vaping
https://ash.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2019/04/E-Cigarettes-Briefing_PDF_v1.pdf

